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Sub: Children’s Day 

Dear Parents, 

 

Greetings! 

 

We are delighted to announce that Al Ain Juniors School will be celebrating Children’s Day on Thursday, 22nd of 

November 2018. The school has arranged some activities that include the following events: 

1. 7:45am – 9:00am - Talent Show 

2. 9:15am – 10:30am - Food Fest: Each student will bring traditional food that would be shared amongst the 

students in their respective classrooms. 

3. 10:45am -1:30pm - Game Stalls: 

 To promote the concept of charity among students, AJB student council is organizing fun games and 

the details are mentioned below. 

 Each class will be called one by one in the auditorium for the Game Stalls. 

 The structure of the game stall tokens is the following: 

a. AED 5: 3 attempts per stall 

b. AED 2: 1 attempt per stall 

c. Amount raised will be donated to Red Crescent 

Please note: 

1. The school is allowing students to come to school in their formal/decent attire. 

2. Shorts, short skirts, stockings, ripped jeans, sleeveless shirts are NOT permitted. 

3. In case of any discipline issues, parents will be called to bring their uniform for a change over. 

 

Thank you!           AJB Administration 

            


